Green Grove Cemetery Association c/o Rory M Lennox, Secretary, PO Box 29, Pubnico, NS B0W 2W0

Mr. Richard Donaldson, **Municipal Councilor** PO Box 16, Pubnico, NS **BOW 2W0**

30 July, 2019

Dear Richard,

Please convey our appreciation for a District Community Grant of \$500.00 for improvement work needed at the cemetery. Our latest completed project has been a bench where one may sit and enjoy the property. Your assistance in past years has been greatly appreciated and we extend our thanks.

Sincerely,

Green Grove Cemetery Association

per Rory M Lennox, Secretary